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Our Biocomp project has successfully passed another milestone.  

If you haven't read our previous Newsletters and want to see what we are working on and what we 
have already achieved in the project, please visit our project website https://Biocompetences.eu. 

As the rest of you know, we are working with a large partner team from eight EU countries to identify 
the most important competences in selected areas of the bio-economy and to develop learning 
scenarios to improve them. 

The materials are already prepared and available on our webpages 
https://navigator.biocompetences.eu. And now they've been tested on a group of potential trainers! 
 

LTTA - LEARNING, TRAINING AND TEACHING ACTIVITY 

From 23 to 27 November, the invited lecturers from Bulgaria and Greece stayed in Prague, and from 
Wednesday to Friday, colleagues from Germany and Romania were virtually present with them. The 
pandemic situation negatively affected the meeting, it had to be solved in a hybrid way, but on the 
other hand, thanks to this we could try out the hybrid form of teaching ourselves. 

On Wednesday and Thursday from 9 am to 4 pm the participants listened, viewed, and worked with 
the materials in all four learning scenarios - Algae, BBE, Biogas, and Bio-packaging. Friday was 
dedicated to the issue of strengthening personal and transversal competences, discussing different 
teaching methods and tools to make learning in this area as interesting as possible. 

Thanks to this activity, we gained a lot of interesting remarks that we plan to include in our teaching 
materials and in the prepared pedagogical manual to make our outputs as good as possible. We, 
therefore, continue to accept all comments and welcome them. 

Further planning 

In the coming months, each partner will organize so-called National Multiplier Events. At these events, 
all project results will be presented and discussed. You will be informed about the place and date 
by your partner organization as well.  

We plan to finish our project in April 2022. Shortly before we will have another Multiplier Event This 
will be in Brussels, with participants from different countries. Are you interested to participate? 
As soon as we have more details, we will inform you on our website and in a next Newsletter. 

 
Marek Botek (UCT Prague) and partners 
(marek.botek@vscht.cz) 
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